
Subject: FOl_2024_ 103 - China visits - Freedom of Information Request 

? • 
Llywodraethu Gwybodaeth / Information Governance <infstaff@aber.ac.uk> 

to info@ukctransparency.org ...,. 

Dear Sam, 

Mon, 30 Sept, 17:08 

I am writing in response to your recent request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

('the Act'). Please find below the University's response. 

-The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any 

pro-VC {or equivalent), dean international {or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff {not 

academic or research staff). 

- Please, for each visit, state the role of the staff member{s) who went, and a list of 

meetings/itinerary. 

Only one Executive member has visited China in the last 18 months; however, all the visits related to 

academic research, rather than to their role as a Pro Vice-Chancellor. 


